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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

      

January 24, 2019 

 

    

Paul Stefanyshyn  

313 Harrison Ave 

St Paul MN 55102 

 

VIA EMAIL:  paulstefanyshyn@gmail.com 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 98 Garfield Street 

 

Dear Mr. Stefanyshyn: 

 

This is to confirm that on January 22, 2019 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, the 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant an extension to February 

22, 2019 to comply with the orders.   

 

If you wish to appeal further, the City Council Public Hearing is on February 6, 2019 at 3:30 

p.m. in Room 300 City Hall.   After the February 6th public hearing, Ms. Moermond will review 

this case under a new resolution at the February 26th Legislative Hearing at 11:00 a.m. in 

Room 330 City Hall to determine if you have abated the vehicles and accumulated refuse from 

around the garage.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

c: CE Supervisors 

 Sean Westenhofer 

 Lauren Lightner, House Calls 
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